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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 
Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 
Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 
Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu this week is week 2 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Zander for working hard with his writing  

CRANTOCK— Primrose for  super effort with her maths this 
week  

LAMORNA— Caleb S for being a kind friend to his peers and 
having a positive attitude  

MAENPORTH— Cody J for a positive attitude towards his 
learning  
GODREVY— Lucy P for being a great team player 
PORTHMEOR— Oliver M for his enthusiasm and creative 
writing 

PORTHCURNO— Isabelle for independent learning and 
working really hard 
SWANPOOL— Maximus for being resilient and working hard 
CADGWITH— Jack C for making a very sensible choice  

POLZEATH— Edward A-J for resilience with his writing 

HARLYN— Ollie – Jay for demonstrating good focus and an 
improved attitude to learning  

PERRANUTHNOE— Evelyn for always caring about others 
and actively furthering her learning  

GWENVOR— Liam M for excelling in all things mathematical 

KYNANCE— Gracie-Mae for showing great resilience and 
perseverance during PE  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Thank you for the support so far, we are really excited about the Rainbow Raffle for Trevithick 
Day, our biggest fund raiser to date. 

Over the next couple of days please bring in your final donations, filled out Raffle stubs and cash. 

Any tickets you haven't sold are still very important, please return these so we can sell these on 
the day. 

Finally the PTFA really need your help to run the stall, could you spare just an hour or two on the 
day? 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

Welcome back – I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  

The summer term is always a busy one and this half term we have: Year 4 camp, 

Year 3 trip to Pendennis castle, SATS, the King’s Coronation to name but a few. 

Lunchtimes: The year sixes also requested that they weren’t always last in for lunch. We felt this 

was a fair request and have therefore changed the time they enter the hall for the rest of the sum-

mer term.  

School Council: The school council is a great way for children to share their views. Each class has 

two class governor representatives who they can talk to. This can then be shared in the school 

council meetings led by Mrs Jones.  

At Rosemellin, we want children to know that they can al-

ways talk to an adult if something is worrying them. This 

week we  introduced ‘Time to Talk’. This sign is displayed in 

the classrooms and the children can write their initials in 

either of the boxes to ensure that an adult speaks to them. 

They can, of course, just approach an adult and talk to 

them at any point and use the ‘I wish my teacher knew’ 

box if they’d rather remain anonymous. 

Year 2 writing.  

Today, I had the pleasure of being read to by  

Oliver and Jowan in Year 2. They shared  

their piece of descriptive writing about a 

wolf. A bit like the 3 Little Pigs Houses, they  

blew me away with the fantastic language  

they used. Well done to you both! 

Farewell:  

Unfortunately, we will be saying farewell to Miss Brain on 16th May. She has been a valuable, long-

standing member of staff at Rosemellin and I know she will be sorely missed. I’m sure you will join 

me in wishing her well for the future.  


